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Great Basin Incident Commander Conference Call Agenda 2015 
Date:      10/17/2015 Note taker: K. Stringer 

GB MAC/GACC Coordinator:   
   

Agenda/Incident Commander Discussion Points: Summarize the following in 4 min or less: 
• Fire Size / % contained / # of people / Cost to date 
• Significant changes since the last 209 
• BRIEF fire synopsis /Critical Incident Information (use Directional vs DIVS’s) 
• Political Issues / Community Meetings 
• Closures / Evacuations / Public Safety Issues 
• Major Safety Concerns / Injuries / Accidents 
• Critical Resource Needs 
• Resources Available to Reassign/Share/Demob 
 

Predictive Services: Moisture is beginning to increase across southern Utah and 
Nevada this morning and will continue to increase northward 
across the Great Basin through the weekend. Showers and 
thunderstorms will develop across central and southern Nevada 
and Utah this afternoon. Most storms will be accompanied by 
wetting rain. As moisture increases northward, the majority of the 
area will see wetting rain, though the greatest coverage will be 
across Utah and Nevada, with very heavy rain possible across the 
southern half of the Great Basin. Portions of central/southern 
Utah and Nevada favored by southerly flow may see in excess of 
an inch of rain by Sunday. 
 
Drier air will move into western Nevada on Sunday, shifting storm 
coverage to the east for Sunday and Monday, with high elevation 
areas seeing snow. Showers will taper off on Tuesday as drier air 
moves into the area behind a cold front. Temperatures will remain 
at or below seasonal norms through the middle part of next week 
due to cool, northerly flow over the area. 

GBCC Update:  

1 
Fire: Walker 
 IC:  

 Same as the 209 5979 acres/ 71% contained/3.3M 

 Acres from the IR flight last night. 

 All hand line and burnout operations complete. 

 All of the heat is in the North end of the East side but looking very 
secure. 

 Working on mop- up and continue to secure line in all divisions as 
well as beginning some rehab. 

 Planning an emergency medical scenario today. 

 Expecting the rain to arrive appx 1800 tonight. 

 The rain will dictate what organization structure they will leave 
behind. Been working closely with IDL, originally they were thinking 
Type 3 organization, however, with the rain they might determine a 
less robust – T4 will suffice.  No decision yet – stay tuned. 
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 There will be the initial mass demob tomorrow including 9 crews 
and 10 pieces of equipment. 

 Closures are still in place.  The deer hunt started today, for safety 
purposes they want to keep the closure in place through the 
weekend. 

 One dehydration yesterday back to work today 

 Community Meeting scheduled for Monday evening Idaho City 
Community Center at 1900. 

 Close out is projected to be Wed. Last shift Tues and hand off Wed.  
Anticipate holding the out brief Wed at BDC expanded.  Not 
officially scheduled, these are the preliminary plans.  

2  
Fire 
IC:  

  

3  
Fire: 
 IC:  

  

4 
Fire:  
IC:  

 

MAC Coordinator MAC not in session 
Date/Time of Next Call:   10/16 at 0830 

 

 


